Cosgrove Village Primary School Newsletter



Monday 20th November 2023

This term's value is: Respect



Dates for your Diary

Wednesday 22nd November: School Photos Friday 24th November: Quiz Night: 7-10pm

Wednesday 13th December: Kingswood Christmas Dinner - *please order via the website* **Thursday 14th December:** Only packed lunches available to order through Kingswood today

Wednesday 13th December: School Production: 10am Thursday 14th December: School Production: 2pm and 6pm

Friday 15th December: Panto at School – packed lunches available from Kingswood or bring in your own packed lunch

Tuesday 19th December: Last Day of Term - Party Day at School – School will provide the party food

Thursday 4th January: School re-opens

PΕ

Class 1: Monday & Friday Class 2: Monday & Friday Class 3: Monday & Friday



Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, trainers, long hair tied back and earrings removed please (boys & girls).

Reading Book change days

Class 1: Monday Class 2: Monday Class 3: Monday



Please can reading books and reading records be brought into school daily – **Thank You**



Stars of the Week: Matilda, Thomas, Lily R

Special Mentions: Cora, Rupert, All of Class 2, Beau, Amelia

Home Awards: Rock, Thea, Violet, Molly

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements – we love to see what your children have been up to!

| From Mrs Busari | |
|--|--|
| Well done to everyone for coming in Mufti to support Children in Need on Friday. We raised a total of £75 which we have now paid in. | |
| This week we have our first Quiz Night for adults to help raise money for the school. We still have some spaces left so it isn't too late to get a | |

team together and come along. There will be a bar and snacks available. Please book your table through the office.

This week we had a notification from Cosgrove Park that they would be making a donation to the school instead of sending Christmas cards to all of their customers. They have kindly made a donation of £750 which is incredible. We are so grateful for this donation. We will be using some of this money to pay towards our pantomime and party day celebrations and keeping the remainder towards our trim trail fund.

The weeks are ticking down now towards all of our Christmas celebrations. Children should now know their parts for the Christmas play and soon we will be starting to organise tickets for the shows. If you could help your child with learning any lines they may have been given, that would be much appreciated.

I hope that you have a lovely week in school.

With best wishes,

Mrs Jude Busarí

Executive Head Teacher



£5 per person – we can put teams together if you would like to come along.



After-School Club - Last Club Dates

Sports Club: Monday 11th December **Book Club:** Monday 27th November

Card and Boards Games Club: Wednesday

29th November

Film Club: Thursday 30th November

Computing Club: Thursday 30th November



School Photos

Wednesday 22nd November

Lisa Jefferies will be in school in the morning to take individual and sibling photos.